
ONE
Board Members will be meeting with Hilary and Janet
Cody (KPATA Board President) in January to share
their thoughts about Board priorities. We encourage
you to share thoughts with your regional director.

TWO

THR E E

FOUR

F I V E

The interviews for the KPATA Bright Futures
Affiliate Coordinator and Affiliate Director were
conducted in November. 

Autism within Families

Upcoming KPATA training opportunities
include: 

In what topic area do you desire more training?

Several KPATA committees are working in
partnership with an intern (KU student) to
complete a video/social media project. Stay
tuned!

Early Learning Day at the Capitol is set for March
6th - SAVE THE DATE on your calendar! Watch the
KPATA newsletter for more information.


